
Westerly Mobile Learning

Dear Westerly Families,

Welcome to Westerly's Mobile Learning Platform! This overview includes
schedules and instructions for accessing material for mobile learning which
begins tomorrow, Tuesday, March 17th. 

Our goal is to support you and our students as we embark together on this new
endeavour. Though we are all in different spaces, Westerly continues to be a
connected community for whole child learning and family support.

Our program will require several hours each day of focused attention from your
student.  In some cases, teachers will require work to be submitted on a specific
schedule so please pay close attention to the schedule for your child's particular
classes.

In our ongoing efforts to make sure Westerly is continuously learning from our
families and adapting to our students' needs, I will be sending out a survey on
Thursday, March 16th, to gather your feedback and to gauge your experience to
see what is working well and instances of how we may improve your child's
learning experience while away from campus.  Please also go to our updated
website to access additional information regarding Westerly and our practices in
response to COVID-19 pandemic.

Thank you so much for your adaptability and support as we roll out our Mobile
Learning Program. 

In partnership,

Dr. Lauren Plant
Westerly School

https://files.constantcontact.com/7832b3ad001/29b2f910-84d4-4473-816f-673dd3eed7c9.pdf
http://www.westerlyschool.org/support/covid-19-information.cfm

